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You are invited to join us for our weekly webinar series on the Reunification of 

the Korean Peninsula every Tuesday at 2 PM EDT. This week's session is hosted 

by UPF's International Association of Arts and Culture for Peace (IAACP) on 

the topic of:  

 

Bridging the Great 

Chasm: 

Cultural Exchange & the 

DPRK 

 

Tuesday, May 24, 2022: 2 PM EDT 

 

The DPRK is known as one of the most isolated countries in the world, and yet a 

handful of trailblazing individuals have begun to make inroads in developing 

partnerships and engagements with North Korea. One particular area of 

interest is the field of culture and arts which has a way of establishing new 

pathways of partnership. Arts and culture has the ability to go where no other 

discipline may be able to. 

This webinar features first hand perspectives from cultural experts who have on 

the ground experience developing partnerships and relationships with North 



 

 

 

Korea. 

 

The Livestream will begin at 2 PM EDT 

To register for the program and watch it on zoom press the button 

below. 

Our webinars are also always streamed live to: us.upf,org/live   

CLICK HERE TO REGISTER FOR THE ZOOM WEBINAR  

 

 

Hear first hand experiences of 

cultural exchange with the DPRK!  

 

  

CLICK HERE TO REGISTER FOR THE ZOOM WEBINAR  

 

 

Or watch the livestream on any of the platforms    


